
Thursday, February 3, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Good Luck to our 2010 Valley Champions Baseball Team who were nominated for the “Fresno Hot Stove” 
Team of the Year.  The award will be presented at the “Hot Stove” dinner in Fresno tonight.  Go Bullpups!! 
 
The Hanford High Men’s Soccer Team wants to thank all of the great fans who showed up to support us in our 
victory against Hanford West.  Your energy was great and helped power us to victory.  Thank you. 
 
Our Floral Shop is getting ready for Valentine’s Day!  Starting February 7 come in and order those gifts for that 
special someone.  All deliveries will be made February 11. 
 
Seniors:  By now you should have received a senior letter indicating how your name will appear on your 
diploma or certificate of completion.  If you are making a change to your name or if you have not received your 
letter, you need to see Mrs. Madrigal in the Principal Secretary’s office by Friday, February 11th. 
 
Seniors:  There is an important “Cash for College” Financial Aide Workshop on Monday, 2/7, from 6:30 to 8:00 
p.m. in the library.  You should receive a green flyer in the mail this week with details.  One student attending 
the workshop will be randomly selected to receive a $1,000 scholarship.  Don’t miss out. 
 
Seniors who do not have either a Govt. or Econ class this semester need to see Mrs. Homburg in the Career 
Center for information and help with the FAFASA for college financial aid.  Social Security Numbers will need 
to be provided so GPA’s can be verified for Cal Grants. 
 
The COS Placement Test is Wednesday, 2/9 and the West Hills Placement Test is Tuesday, 2/15.  There will be 
no more tests given on our campus this year.  Make sure you are on the list in the Career Center. 
 
Interested in a career in law, criminology or just enjoy office work?  The Superior Court is looking for a 
volunteer to help them out.  You must be at least 17 and in good standing here at HHS.  Come see Mrs. Smith 
in the Conference Room at snack if you are interested. 
 
The latest CSF list has been posted! Check to see if your name is on the list; if it is, make sure to pay your $4 
dues next week!  Ms. Potter 
 
The Journalism class wants you to take the Meteor with you on vacation.  If you are planning to travel 
somewhere, come by the Journalism class (Rm. 410 in the library) and get your copy of the Meteor.  While on 
your vacation have someone take your picture with the paper, then email the picture to us at 
hhsmeteor2011@gmail.com and we will put it in our next issue of the Meteor. 
 
Join us for Art Club on Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
ASL Club meeting every Thursday for the month of February.  Meet in Rm. 802 at lunch! 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 



 
Students Continued 
Attention CSF Members!  There’s a CSF meeting Wednesday, 2/9 at lunch in Ms. Potter’s Rm. 403.  Come and 
find out about our spring field trip, our upcoming fundraiser, and our club t-shirts.  Bring $3 for lunch. 
 
All track and field athletes NOT in a winter sport are expected to be at practice.  Practice is held on the track or 
weight room after school everyday.  Please bring your clearance card.  Please see Coach Mason or Coach Mesa 
if you have any questions. 
 
Diving meeting for athletes and parents this Saturday, 2/5 at 10:00 a.m. at the pool.  Diving practice will begin 
at 10:30 a.m.  All participants must have a clearance card. 
 

Caring 
“The most important thing in any relationship is not what you get but 
what you give…In any case, the giving of love is an education in itself.” – 
Eleanor Roosevelt 
 

Compare –All the ways they are alike 
 

 


